
 

Dear Community Members, 
 
 
It was our intention to bring back our Veterans Day assembly this year, but 
with the pandemic and the challenges this school year has brought, we have 
come up with a different but wonderful way to acknowledge and honor our 
local veterans.  
We would like to make a long-lasting monument at the Allamuchy Township 
School. The free-standing outdoor plaque that is presently on-site, is in need 
of repair, updating and engraving. Our goal is to revitalize it and engrave the 
names of our beloved local veterans.  
 
For anyone who would like to assist us in honoring our veterans, we will 
welcome volunteers and donations of labor, woodworking skills, and supplies 
as well as monetary contributions.  If you would like to help, please reach out 
to Andrea Aussems aaussems@aes.k12.nj.us or Nancy Baglio 
nbaglio@aes.k12.nj.us 
 
Upon completion of the project, we plan to host a dedication ceremony where 
we hope that all can attend. 
 
Thank you, veterans, for all you have done. We thank you, appreciate you, 
and love you! 
 
 

Happy Veteran's Day! 
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